

Approved

Hobart Township Monthly Meeting
June 12, 2018
Present:  Terry Hockett, DuWayne Sonnenberg, Wes Kellogg, Kathy Glawe, Debi Moltzan, Sherry Blaine, Priscilla Walker and Torey Sonnenberg.

Hockett called the meeting to order at 7:15 p.m.  D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the agenda.  Kellogg second.  All in favor.   Motion carried. 

Kellogg made a motion to approve the minutes from the May meeting.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

Kellogg made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report as presented.  D Sonnenberg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.  

D Sonnenberg made a motion to approve the disbursements as presented.  Kellogg second.  All in favor.  Motion carried.  

Supervisors discussed crack sealing that will be done in the near future; tar patch picked up, ready to be used to fill holes; approved an approach permit for Anderson; dust guard to begin soon; and trailer has been made for the portable speed limit sign, just waiting for solar lighting to be installed.  

Blaine and Walker asked when the new speed limit signs would be going up, claims there has been excessive speeding along that stretch of road.  Board explained that new signs will be going up after dust guard is complete.  The Board also explained the new signage regulations.  
The Board would also look at the condition of the Wymer Lake culvert now that there has been excessive traffic.

A certificate of appreciation was presented to Ray Sonnenberg for his years of service as a Town Supervisor.

Since there was no other business to come before the Board,  Hockett adjourned the meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Debi Moltzan

